OKLAHOMA LITERACY COALITION

September 7, 1993

Ms. Margie Alfonso
5922 South Jamestown
Tulsa, OK 74135

Dear Margie,

I.am so thrilled that Meg will be able to sing your song "Reading" at our
Oklahoma Literacy Coalition Annual Conference. | think it will be the perfect way to
start our evening of entertainment at the dessert reception.

Our conferencs is in Tulsa at the Marriott Hotel, 10918 East 41st Street. The
reception begins at 7:00 p.m. on Friday, September 17. | believe it will be held in one

of the ballrooms. We will have a cassette player for the background accompaniment
and a microphone for Meg. Let me know if you need anything else.

- Thanks again for your support of literacy as well as the help you are providing

to make our conference a success. | am sure this will be a highlight of the
conference.

Sincerely,

Ken Smith, Ed.D.
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